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November 18, 1920,

Stenley Bernsrdine, Esq.,
10% Tetermen Ave. .
Detroft, Mieh.

-Dear Stenley:

I just received your letter of 12th
November, It cams just at & time when I happoned to
be overwhelmed with work. Anyway, at present I do not
think I could do anything effeetive in the way of getting
you a position here. There is 2 lot of unemployment in
Toromto. I certainly wuld like to be sble to give a
little time %o it, dut I absolutely know I cannot.

Have shown Max the piectures you sent and
he was very pleased to see them.

I 4o hope you have better luck in Detroit,
Things are sure % pick uwp 1t seems to 'me, before long.

Yours very truly, -

AM/E. Arthur Meighen.
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